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First I'd like to thank all the people that help us raise money on all of our fundrais-
ers last year � THANKS from all of us in the Wings of Charity from Mayville.

Last year we were able to help in raising funds for M.S. research for ST. LUKES
in Milwaukee, on our CORRIE'S ANNUAL "Let Your Hog Out For MS Research Ride".
We also raised funds to help 3 local nursing at x-mas.  Along with this, we raised funds
for our local fire department.

Pictured here are some of our memories; Corrie presenting check to ST. Lukes;
Corrie's cake for the M.S. ride last year; Snoopy giving check to the fire chief, Rick Roll
This year (2006)our fundraisers will be on: June 10 & 11 for Corrie's M.S. Ride

Aug 5 for the nursing homes
Sept. 30 for the fire department.

THANKS AGAIN FROM ALL OF US
Keith (Snoopy) Schnepp
Pres. Wings of Charity of Mayville

Corrie, Bhupendra O. Kahtri M.D., Mary Dukic - manager of the center for
Neurological Disorders.

Snoopy and Rick Roll

Brothers and Sisters Lost
Linda Schnepp passed away on
April 20,2006.  Only 45 years
old and full of love and devotion
to her family, husband Keith
(Snoopy) and daughter Corrie.
Her pain and suffering here on
earth is in the past, but she will
never be forgotten by the many
people she touched with her
heart.
She was the backbone of Wings
of Charity were she gave
unselfishly of her time. You will
always be remembered. 


